
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

aBeam Technologies Establishes Japan Subsidiary  

HAYWARD, California (November 1, 2013) — aBeam Technologies, Inc., announced a change 

in operations in Japan by establishing its subsidiary company aBeam–Japan. The president of 

aBeam Technologies, Dr. Sergey Babin, said: "Our representative company, Techno-Pacific 

Corporation, has represented us in Japan for ten years. Moriya-san did a good job, and also he 

was kind to give us a suggestion to increase aBeam's operations in Japan and pass his activities to 

aBeam far in advance, about two years ago. aBeam has established aBeam Technologies–

Japan,  Incorporated. The company will strengthen aBeam's ability to meet customers’ demands 

and extend the business in Japan. The CEO of aBeam–Japan is Dr. Makoto Yoshimi, who has 

strong experience in the semiconductor industry on both the technical and business levels. We 

believe that his deep expertise will benefit users of our products and increase the market with 

existing and future products." 

aBeam–Japan will start active operations on November 1, 2013. The company is located in 

Tokyo. During the transition period, aBeam–Japan and Techno-Pacific Corp will both provide 

business and financial operations: all new contracts will be carried out by aBeam–Japan, while 

Techno-Pacific will work with existing contracts until their expiration.  

aBeam Technologies develops software for semiconductor manufacturing used for simulation and 

optimization of fabrication processes. Customers include chip-making factories, equipment 

makers, and maskshops. Further information can be found at www.abeamtech.com.  
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